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Subject New CSRR Website 

 

Contaminated Site Remediation & Redevelopment (CSRR) is pleased to announce updates to our website.  The 
streamlined website is designed to assist LSRPs, environmental consultants, and homeowners to navigate the 
website quicker and easier. The updated website includes an enhanced search function and updates to many of the 
most popular pages. The updated website can be accessed at https://dep.nj.gov/srp/. 

We would appreciate any feedback or questions you may have regarding the updated website. Please direct your 
feedback and questions to srpweb@dep.nj.gov or the Bureau of Information Systems at 609-940-4761. 

 

 
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection is dedicated to protecting New Jersey’s environment and 
public health. The agency prioritizes addressing climate change, protecting New Jersey’s water, revitalizing its 
communities and managing and promoting its natural and historic resources. 
 
For the most recent information, follow the DEP on Twitter @NewJerseyDEP, Facebook @newjerseydep, Instagram 
@nj.dep, and LinkedIn @newjerseydep, or visit https://dep.nj.gov/. 
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